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Regional Athletics 
Congratulations to Geoffrey Box and Patrick Kelly for doing such a fine job of 
representing our school, our cluster and the Mallee Division at the Regional Ath-
letics in Bendigo on Monday.  
 
Geoffrey and Patrick both achieved 3rd place in the 12/13 year old boys relay, 
with Geoffrey also achieving 3rd in the hurdles. We as a school are very proud 
of your fantastic achievements boys! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Woomelang Flower Show 
A reminder to all school families that the annual Woomelang Flower Show will 
be held next Thursday 20th October at the Woomelang Memorial Hall. Helper 
rosters were sent home last weekï please check the roster carefully to see 
when you are scheduled to assist. Setting up the hall will start this coming Mon-
day afternoon. 
 
Could all raffle tickets, show bag and BBQ lunch orders please be returned to 
the school ASAP, along with the correct monies enclosed. 
 
New strain of Norovirus 
 

All Victorian Government schools received an email today notifying us of the fol-
lowing public health concern: 
 

ñThe Department of Health and Human Services has identified a new strain of norovirus that may lead to gas-
troenteritis outbreaks. 

Norovirus is characterised by acute onset of nausea, vomiting and diarrhoea. Other symptoms may include 
fever, headaches and muscle aches. Symptoms usually resolve after 48 hours, but if a parent is concerned 
about their childôs symptoms they should seek medical attention. 

Throughout the year it is important to remind staff and students of the importance of good hygiene at school 
and at home. 

To help prevent the spread of norovirus, everyone, including all staff and students should: 

ǐ avoid attending work or school when experiencing gastroenteritis symptoms and advise the school of their 
illness 

ǐ stay away from school until they have been free of symptoms for 48 hours 

ǐ maintain strict hand hygiene procedures at all times. Hands must be washed with soap and water, especially 
after going to the toilet and before eating or preparing food 

Schools have a responsibility to provide soap and running water. If running water is temporarily not available, 
alcohol-based hand sanitiser should be provided until running water can be supplied.ò  

 

 

Term 4 
 
Week 3 
Thursday 20th October 
Flower Show 
 
Week 4 
Tuesday 25th October 
Nexus Arts @ Tyrrell College 
Wednesday 26th October 
Year 7 Transition @ Hopetoun P
-12 College 
Friday 28th October 
Day for Daniel 
 
Week 5 
Tuesday 1st November 
Melbourne Cup Day Holiday 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

òTogether We Achieve Moreó 
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eSmart Status Has Been Achieved! 
Finally, after much hard work we have achieved eSmart status for our school. Our staff and School Coun-
cil have worked over the past few months to develop policies and activities to create a cyber-safe environ-
ment for our students. Our students have learnt a great deal during this time about not only staying safe 
online, but also importantly, how to be a responsible digital citizen. The following information has been 
sent from eSmart Schools: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Book Club Orders 
Scholastic Book Club: these orders are due back to the school by next Friday 21st October please. 
Redgum Book Club: these orders can be placed online until Tuesday 8th of November. 
 
As a school, we appreciate our school families placing orders through either of these book clubs as they 
not only offer a wonderful selection of childrenôs books at very reasonable prices, but our school receives 
credits to purchase books for our classrooms and library. Books make terrific Christmas presents for all 
ages! 

 
Matt Glover– Cartoonist Extraordinaire! 
Attached to this newsletter is some information on how to order Matt Gloverôs newly re-
leased book. Titled ñShapes, Lines and Dotsô Matt has created this book to not only teach 
students (and their parentôs alike!) about the art of cartooning, but to also cater for stu-
dent mental health and wellbeing. Matt conducted a cartooning workshop at our school 
during Term 3. Mattôs website can be found at www.mattglover.com  
 
 

 
Nexus Arts at Tyrrell College 
Our final Nexus Arts performance for the year will be on Tuesday 25th October. If you have not paid for 
your child/ren to attend the performance, please do so as soon as possible. Nexus Arts performances are 
$10 per student. Thank you to those families who have already paid in advance. 
 
Thank you! 
A big thank you to Julie and Gordon, our school cleaners, for continuing to keep our school spick and 
span. There is hardly a day goes by that we donôt have a visitor to the school comment on how clean and 
tidy our school is. Thanks! 
 
 
 

Natalie Mitchell 

Acting Principal 
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Our Value of the week is: Creativity  
 

Student of the Week  
 

Dylan Kelly  
 

For always being creative, particularly during art -

related activities.  
 

Well done Dylan!  
 

Reading Awards 
 

175 Nights 
Brody Kelly 

Faith Golosino 
Cooper Kelly 

 

200 Nights  
Jade Box 
Jason Box 

Tom Mitchell 

 

This Termõs Core Value is 

PersistencePersistence  
and this includes the  

specific values of: 
 

1. Creativity 
2. Determination 

3. Enthusiasm 
4. Excellence 
5. Patience 

6. Tolerance 
7. Purposefulness 
8. Self- discipline 
9. Steadfastness 
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Woomelang Opportunity Shop 

òWhen Opportunity 

Knocksó 
 

56 Brooke St Woomelang 
 

Fundraising branch of the  
Woomelang & District  
Historical Society 

 

Open: Thursday 2-5pm, Friday 1-4pm 

& Saturday 10-12noon 
 

Or by request, please phone  

Brydie or Gwenyth or Gwen 

50812 010 or 50812 218 or 

0438812302 
Like us on Facebook  èWoomelang Op Shopé 

Woomelang Grocery Store and 

Caf® 

~50812153~ 

 

Fresh Bread Daily 

 

Fresh Fruit and Vegetables Tuesdays 

 

Wellingtonõs Meat 

 

Take Away foods, cappuccinos, maga-

zines, papers, ice creams, lollies and all 

your grocery needs. 

 

Bakery orders taken 

See Monica, Leah or Dimity for your  

specialist grocery needs.  

 

The Mobile Library visits Woomelang  

fortnightly on Thursdayôs 2:15pm ï 4:15pm 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

During School term, visits are at the School 

And in Proctor Street during school holidays 

We would love to see you 

Items can be returned to the Medical Centre 

Enquiries welcome: Ph Bryan on 0419 509 585 

7, 21 January  

3, 17, 31 March 

12, 26 May 

7, 21 July 

1, 15, 19 September 

10, 24 November 

4, 18 February 

14, 28 April 

9, 23 June 

4, 18 August 

13, 27 October 

8, 22 December 
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Suppliers of Agronomic  
Services, Chemicals, &  
General Merchandise 

 
 

 

p. 50812 131 
f. 50812 138 

 

Rick mob 0418 999 483 
Steve mob 0432 207 243 

 

For Tyre Repairs  

& New Tyres  
 

56 Brooke Street 
Woomelang  Vic.  3485 

LASCELLES  MINAPRE  

HOTEL  & CAFÉ  
Licensed Post Office  

 

Fruit & Vegeés, Papers, Bread, Milk,  
Takeaway Food, Coffee,  

Drive Thru Bottlo, General Store and much 
moreÞÞ 

 

Meals available 7days in a 

welcoming environment  
 

Your hostsåWally & Michelle  

p. 50816242  

f. 50816241 

 

 

 

Woomelang Licensed PO 
Brooke St, Woomelang  

 

Come in and asked us about all 

your printer, paper and stationery 

needs! 

 

Monica, 50812153 
  

 
 
 
 

 

Woomelang Group School 

Pre -Prep Program  

Is your child starting Prep next 

year?  

Woomelang Group School is currently 
running a Pre-Prep Program to cater for 
the social and educational needs of our 

young community members. 
 

For further information or to 
register your child for this 
program, please  contact 
Natalie Mitchell at  

Woomelang Group School 
on 50812191 after 3.00pm. 

 

-Together We Achieve More- 
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